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FIRST FOR HUNTERS"™

September 9, 2012

Dear Nicholas,

The 2012-2013 Major Award Winners have been selected. Congratulations! Your American Mountain Goat
measuring 29 3/8 has been selected as 2nd place in the Major Awards Program for Muzzleloader (North America).
As a Major Award recipient, your entry has been selected from all entries submitted during the award period.

The Night of the Hunter Major Awards Reception will be the main event for Thursday evening January 24, 2013.
This new reception replaces the Thursday night dinner and will be an array of hors d'oeuvres, carving stations
and cash bars set in a festive atmosphere. An exciting lineup of evening auction hunts and items will lead into the
SCI Major Awards program. This program honors hunters, our hunting heritage and top species taken in the last
24 months as well as recognizes 2012's hunting accomplishments. The evening will close with a splash of country
and comedy from the Bar J Wranglers. The Record Book Department would like to give you two complimentary to
be present to receive your award. Additional tickets can be purchased online for $25.00 each. This is an excellent
opportunity to meet and mingle with other SCI members and share your hunting adventures. The Major Awards
Reception is one of the most exclusive receptions held during the SCI Annual Hunters Convention. In the very
near future you will receive a formal invitation in the mail that includes an R.S.V.P. card.

Prize Information

In categories with ten recipients, the first through third place honorees will receive a bronze sculpture. In
categories with five recipients, the first place honoree will receive a bronze sculpture. All other recipients will be
honored with elegant plaques.

Shipping of Awards
All ‘awards will be shipped from Reno, Nevada to your physical address on file with SCI, if you are unable to
attend or to take your award with you.

The Record Book Department appreciates your continued support of the Major Awards program. If you have any

questions, please feel free to contact Forrest Cheek (520) 620-1220 ext. 403 and she will be happy to assist you.
See you at the convention!

Good hunting,

Michael Rogueni
Record Book Director

4800 W. Gates Pass Road Tucson, AZ 85745 phone 520.620.1220 fax 520.618.3534




